
A Dignified Venue for 
Distinguished

Visitors



£546,000
Raised

£796,000
Target

The Edinburgh Bah ’í Centre is the realization of a seed sown by Abdu’l-Bahá during his visit to Edinburgh 
in 1913. It will be highly gratifying to advise the Universal House of Justice that the current deficit of 
£250,000 has been cleared during Centenary celebrations in 2013.

Donations can be made to:
Nat West Bank, Sort code: 60 04 04, Account number: 18188443
 Account name: Edinburgh Centre Fund.
Or by cheque to NSA  earmarked for Edinburgh Centre Fund.
(only registered Bah

á

á’ís can contribute)



The Universal House of Justice was delighted to 

learn that your new Bahá’í Centre is to be officially 

opened.  This occasion marks a significant step 

forward for the Bahá’í community of Edinburgh, no 

less for the Scottish Bahá’í community as a whole.  It 

is gratifying that in a city of such significance, one 

blessed to have been visited by ‘Abdu’l-Bahá nearly 

a century ago, a property of such distinction has 

been acquired in the name of the Faith.

from a letter written on behalf of
the Universal House of Justice



The House of Justice feels confident that this development will reinforce the efforts of the 
Bahá’ís of Scotland to reach out to their compatriots, through the community-building 
activities in which they are engaged, and share with them the vision of the harmonious, 
just, and peaceful society that Bahá’u’lláh’s Teachings aim to foster.  You may be assured of 
its prayers for the realization of this lofty aim.

from a letter written on behalf of the Universal House of Justice

Meetings for Dignitaries

Photo from the official 
opening of the Centre.

A Member of the 
Scottish Parliament 
requested a meeting 
with Bahá’ís at the 
Centre, which took place 
on 27 March 2012.
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